
We ar� Cha����n� fo� Ch�i�t!
August 31, 2023

Happy Thursday Charger Family,

Well, it is the last day of August and our students are back into the swing of things. As
a school we are focusing on the 4 Ps: Prayer, Patience, Perseverance and Pride. Each
day we talk about how our choices help make us the best version of ourselves. This
week I am extremely proud of our 6-8 graders and their teachers who have been
patient with the changes this school year and are persevering. As a school we are
taking pride in our appearance and our school work, and each day we thank God in
prayer for all that we have been given.

Seventh grade parents received an email about vaccinations for their students.
Students need to receive their Tdap (tetanus) andMeningococcal. All vaccination
shot records need to be turned in by Monday, October 2.

Please turn in your National School Lunch papers, EdChoice check deposit form, and
any other paperwork concerning your child as soon as possible. We are still waiting
for some registration fees to be turned in. Contact the school o�ce with your
payment!

September lunch calendars were received from our vendor today. We will work on
getting them printed and getting them to all of you by Tuesday, September 5th at the
latest.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
● September 4- No School in observance of Labor Day
● September 18-22- Fall MAP Testing
● September 20- Picture Day- All students will be photographed in their school

uniforms. Picture envelopes and information will be coming home soon.

Have a wonderful Labor Day weekend!
Blessings,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal


